
From: Jason Nason
To: McRae, Angela
Cc: Nann, Nrinder; Office of the Mayor
Subject: Re: The City of Hamilton encourages residents to comment on the time of City Council meetings
Date: March 12, 2019 3:23:44 PM

Hello:

I would like to recommend that City Council meetings remain at 5:00pm. In fact scheduling 
the start a bit later would be even better.

For anyone who works a 9-5 job, such as myself, they would never be able to attend a council 
meeting at 9am without taking time off. 

Moving to morning start times would be a disservice to residents who want to attend.

Best Regards,

Jason Nason
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